TEMPLETONES

TPC monthly newsletter—JULY 2022

Hello TPC Family!

The heat is on!! This is certainly an
understatement as we find ourselves
deeper into summer. Summer is of
course a time for rest, relaxation, and a
change of pace. It is also an important
season in the life of the church. We
have many transitions taking place in our congrega-
tion. We welcome this month with gladness our new
church officers. | know all our new elders and dea-
cons would welcome your extra prayers as they begin
their ministry in July. Of course, new church officers
coming in means other church officers are rotating
off. We should also turn our gratitude

toward those who have served our church faithfully
and selflessly. Without this kind of devotion none of
us would be where we are today. This month brings
the excitement of VBS, children’s and youth activities,
summer vacations and other ministry opportunities.
July is also a special month for our nation as we give
thanksgiving for such the privilege as living in the best
nation on the globe! We know this blessing comes
from God and God alone. As | close out this article,

| want to give a word of gratitude to Diane Terrell for
her service to our congregation as the Children’s Min-
istry Director. Diane will be stepping away from this
role this month and we are so thankful for her love
and dedication to our children. Diane and her family
are such an important part of our ministry at TPC.
Please make sure and tell them so!

So good luck in beating the heat! Thankfully we have
the coast to run to in case we need a reprieve. I'm
sure I'll see some of you there and | look forward to
being the church with you!

Blessings and Peace!

Pastor Roger
Soli Deo gloria
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for a FOOD TRUCK PARTY!

Come support our VBS vendors!

Yeibber Debbe Dogs
& Cabering

A Mobile Hot Dog & Catering Company

LIFE GROUPS are happening!

Contact Dave or the office to signup to host
or join a group near you!




Please pray for our VBS!

We're asking for prayers for good
health for all involved, prayers for
open hearts and deepening relation-
ships, prayers for the truth of
Jesus to be sewn in their hearts and
for the music to stay in their minds
for this summer and beyond.

A huge THANK YOU to everyone
who has stepped up to help make
this outreach happen. As always, we
couldn't do it without youl
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. Thurs., JUNE 30 6:30-7:30pm
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ﬁ Wed., July 6 5:30-6:30pm
TPC Butler Hall

Stephen Ministry...Ready to Serve

The four new Stephen Ministers, who
were welcomed into the TPC Stephen
Ministry in April, are beginning to
minister as they have care receivers assigned to
them. Asyou have need for either short-term or
longer care, please contact Lois Ecklund (805/461-
1470), the referrals coordinator, for a confidential
review of how a Stephen Minister can be of Chris-
tian support to you. Along with service to individ-
uals, Stephen Ministers took their turn on behalf
of TPC in providing the dinner to over 40 guests at
the ECHO Homeless Shelter in Atascadero on
June 20™. Thank you for your support of this
valuable ministry at TPC.

Frank Bush, Stephen Ministry Leader



WELCOME, New Members!

TPC recently added two new members to the family. Liz Fotheringham officially joined
during the May 29th Sunday service and Jim Holve during the June 12th service.
A warm welcome to them both!

MEI\I S I\/HI\HSTRY

'\ N\ MEN’S MINISTRY IS ON THE MOVE! Guys, invite your neighbors, co-workers, dads,
k grandads, nephews, uncles, cousins, and frlend

$1 06/person

Thurs, AUGUST4IID : 'rs vs. Giants
12:45PM -@q cle Park j) $100/t|cke4
Contact Gred Honegger for info: 661/301,1995

' SEPT. 23-25: Men’ s, treat @Granlte Rldge Christian Camp, Creston

Detallsto cohwe' : A




TEMPLETONES

SPECIAL EVENTS:

TUE. 7/5 []

YOUTH @ THE

WALLACES
6:30-8:30PM

WED. 7/6 \:’

YOUTH @ THE

HONNEGER'S
6:30-8:30PM

TUE. 7/12 []

NO YOUTH

SERVE AT VBS
INSTEAD

WED. 7/13 |:|

NO YOUTH

SERVE AT VBS
INSTEAD

TUE. 7/19 []

MS
PARK NIGHT
6:30-8:30PM

WED. 7/20 [:I

HS
BEACH NIGHT
6:00-8:30PM

July 2022

TUE. 7/26 I:l

NO YOUTH
THIS WEEK
FOR MS

WED. 7/27 D

YOUTH @ THE
PATTON'S
6:30-8:30PM

Check out more TPC YOUTH summer activities at: https://templetonpres.org/ministries/tpc-youth/

Templeton Presbyterian Church Deacons

The Board of Deacons is pleased to have Susan
Needleman and Susan Hayward join us as newly
installed deacons. And, we are delighted to
have deacons Betsy Beatty, Carol Bower, and
Linda Hansen installed for their second terms of
service to TPC. The new Board of Deacons
starts their term of service as of July 1%, with
regular monthly meetings on the 3™ Wednes-
day of each month. We are thankful for the
service that Mick Lebens has provided to TPC,
especially coordinating the Thanksgiving
Baskets ministry, as he completed his term as
deacon. Going forward, with Pastor Roger’s call
to Koinonia, the deacons will be transitioning
their respective parishes to geographical ones
as we move through the summer. We will
share more about this with you as the transi-
tion continues. As you have needs for everyday
help or spiritual support, please let your deacon
know so that we can bring the love of Jesus to
you on behalf of TPC.

Blessings,

Frank Bush, Deacon Moderator

NAME:

TPC DIRECTORY INFO

As we prepare to update our church
directory, please help us make sure we
have your current contact info.

TEMPLETON

I)\\ PRESBYTERIAN
ZA\CHURCH

EMAIL:

ADDRESS:

BEST CONTACT PHONE:

NEW CHURCH DIRECTORY
UNDER CONSTRUCTION!
Please be sure to fill out a blue info
card on Sunday morning or contact
the church office to update your info.
Updated pictures are also welcome!
Email pics to Julie at:
admin@fpctempleton.org

DEADLINE: JULY 22
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610 S. Main Street
Templeton, CA 93465
805/434-1921
templetonpres.org



